Minutes Nigtingale network conference 2022 Lillehammer/Zoom
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Present: Erik Lysbakken Lillehammer, Carina Sild Lönroth Malmö, Peter Stammerjohann Berlin, Liv Randi Roland Lillehammer, Carla Ruiz Casals Barcelona, Cecilie Ellefsen Trondheim, Clara Artús Barcelona, Emily Waterhouse Malmö, Elisabeth Arnesen Oslo, (Heidi Linnerud), Idunn Stednberg Lillehammer, Lene Saeterlid Lillehammer, Marina Snipsöyr Sletten Östfold, Nita Örmen, Núria Girona, Rodas Tekie Lillehammer, Saarah Jabbar Lillehammer, Tegius Santana Vega Bufdir, Thea Cecilia Tvedalen, Torunn Alise Ask Agder, Nonna Mentori Juvenil, Günter Leeb Vienna, Miriam Ånskog Malmö
 
1. Liv Randi greats everybody welcome and presents the program

2. Erik Hagaseth Haug (instituttleder, sosialvitenskap og veideldning) from Lillehammer welcomes participants and underlines that in times like this, these kinds of conferences are more important than ever. He appreciates the network and that we are coming together.

3. Carina Sild Lönroth makes a welcome speech
She thanks Högskolen i Innlandet, Lillehammer, the Nightingale board and especially Liv Randi Roland for organizing the conference. 
The topic of the conference is to reflect, rethink and “re-story” in supervision

4. Election of new board members: Cecilie Ellefsen Trondheim will think about it,
Carina will send out an e-mail, we will try to decide tomorrow.
 
5. Carina urges every member to send in the evaluation in the end of the semester, so that we can easier compare and collect data between partners.

6. Next conference: Tomorrow we will try to decide where it will take place. The board will decide the topic.
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Present: Carina Sild-Lönroth Malmö, Margit Severa and Karl Lintz, Liv Randi Roland Lillehammer, Cecilie Ellefsen, Erik Lysbakken (support), Yan Zhao Bodö, Emily Waterhouse Malmö, Peter Stammerjohann Berlin, Elisabeth Arnesen Oslo, Torunn Alise Ask, Nonna Barcelona, Carla Ruiz Barcelona, Miriam Aegerter Switzerland, Clara Artús Barcelona, Miriam Ånskog Malmö

7. Election of a new board member -Cecilie Ellefsen fron Trondheim.
Carina will send an e-mail, because we need one more member of the board, preferably from the  Catalonia/Spain region.

8. The board will investigate where we can have next meeting in 2023. Berlin is one suggestion.
